White Paper No. 1 Summary
* The SWMMWW is not allowed to be used under SCC

30.63A.110

e The SWMMWW is not allowed under Snohomish County’s
Stormwater Management Program (SWMP) Plan

* PDS’s own policy from 2010 does not allow applicants to
“Cherry Pick” which stormwater design manual they wish to
follow.

* PDS must revoke vested project permits designed under
older stormwater manuals not under construction and
require them to be re-designed under the current code.



